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The Commissioner for Human Rights conducted visit to psychiatric hospital in Guba and Gazakh
The Commissioner for Human Rights together with the staff members of the Ombudsman Office, who are also the members of ombudsman NPM group conducted visit to Guba inter-rayons psycho-neurological rehabilitation center and Gazakh inter-rayons neurological hospital.
The Commissioner inspected administrative rooms, treatment and examination rooms, wards, living rooms, learned living conditions. 
During the visits the treatment of persons with mental disabilities their provision with food, and medicines was investigated. The persons who wanted to apply were listened and their problems were learned. 

In Gazakh inter-rayons neurological hospital, the lack of medicines was determined. Moreover, it was defined that the building need the repair and the beddings are old.
The Commissioner recommended the administration, doctors and other medical staff to treat persons with mental disabilities very politely, to learn the European Standards regarding living conditions and provision of the rights of ill persons and domestic normative-legal acts and to observe hygienic norms. 

Returning of some persons with mental disabilities to their families, considering previous recommendations of the Commissioner was appreciated. 

The Commissioner stressed the importance of raising the awareness of every medical worker about national legislative acts and convention on health, printing and distributing leaflets in this regard. 

Ombudsman presented the draft law on amendments to the Law on Psychiatric Assistance to the chief doctors of both facilities and recommended them preparing their proposals and sending them to the Commissioner. 

E. Suleymanova addressed to the Cabinet of Ministers and Social Policy Committee of the Milli Majlis with regard to increasing the allocations for provision of persons with mental disabilities with food and medicines as well as meeting the need of the facilities. 

Considering the applications of some persons in those facilities, the Commissioner contacted their family members and delivered them the applications of those persons. 
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